
TWENTIETH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

LITURGICAL MINISTERS 
AUGUST 24 & 25 

  5:00 p.m. 9:00 a.m. 11:00 a.m. 

Lectors    C. McArthur A. Jamieson W. Francis 

Communion 
H. Nearing 

T. Nearing 

J. Streppel 

B. Sousa 

T. Cabral 

D. Corbeil 

 

 

 

MASS INTENTIONS THIS WEEK 
______________________ 

 

 

TUESDAY, AUGUST 20 (ST. BERNARD) 

(followed by Novena to St. Anthony) 

  5:00 pm  

       + Audrey Shannon 

 Intentions of Dolores Langford 
   

 

WEDNESDAY, AUGUST 21 (ST. PIUS X) 

  8:00 am  

 + Antonio Freitas Moura 
   

 

THURSDAY, AUGUST 22 

(QUEENSHIP OF THE BLESSED VIRGIN) 

 5:00 pm 

(followed by Miraculous Medal Novena) 

 + Rosemarie & Ruedi Huber 
                              

FRIDAY, AUGUST 23 

  8:00 am (8:30 - 9:30 am adoration & 

recitation of Divine Mercy Novena) 

 + Angelina Andrade 
  

 

TWENTY – FIRST SUNDAY 

ORDINARY TIME 
________________________ 

 

 

SATURDAY, AUGUST 24 

  5:00 pm   

 + John & Maria Resendes 

 + Antonio Moura 

 + Alves Family 

 + Tony & Artur Tavares 

 + John & Genevieve Murphy 
 

 
 
 

SUNDAY, AUGUST 25 
 

  8:00 am + Priests of St. Patrick Parish 
 

  9:00 am + Jose Pereira 
 

11:00 am  - for the People - pro populo 

 

LAMP OFFERING 

August 18 - 24 August 25 - 31 

SANCTUARY LAMP 

In Thanksgiving Ints. of Dolores Langford 

LADY ALTAR LAMP 

Intentions of Megan Ints. of Elise Thawar 

OFFERTORY 
AUGUST 11, 2024 

Sunday Envelope Contributions 

Loose  Collection 

EFT Donations 

Total Collection – Thank you! 

$2,097.00 

$  653.00 

$1,065.50 

$3,815.50 

 

 

If you are visiting today, 

St. Patrick’s Parish welcomes you. 

                SUMMER OFFICE HOURS 
Please note that the parish office will be on summer office hours 

commencing July 1 and that the parish office will be closed from: 
 July 29 - August 19 (inclusive). 

 

Summer Hours ( July 1 - September 2 ): 
Tuesday - Friday 9 am - 12 noon 

Please observe a reverent silence - 

talk to God before Mass and to each other after Mass - and please 

ensure that all mobile devices are switched off or silenced to avoid 

distracting others in prayer.  Children are most welcome.  The narthex or 

the parish hall should be used as a crying room if needed.  Please do not 

allow any children to run about the church at any time.  Thank you. 



AUGUST 18, 2024 

DIOCESAN PRAYER CALENDAR 

Monday Rev. Murray McDermott, C.R. 

Tuesday Rev. Paul Voisin, C.R. 

Wednesday Sisters of Immaculate Heart of Mary 

Thursday The Queenship of the Blessed Virgin 

Friday Rev. Francisco Cruz 

Saturday Rev. Brian Quigley, M.C.C.J. 

Families who pray together, stay together! 

HEARING THE CALL TO 
A VOCATION TO SERVE THE CHURCH? 

 

Contact Fr. Mark Morley at: mmorley@hamiltondiocese.com  

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED FOR OUR MONTHLY 

COFFEE FELLOWSHIP 
A coffee fellowship sign-up sheet can be found on the table in 

the narthex.  We are looking for volunteers to host our 
monthly coffee fellowship from September to December 

2024.  The next coffee social will be held on September 29. 
 Volunteers should work in groups of individuals of 

no less than four people. You can also volunteer as a family of 
four or more or as a group (e.g.: SVDP, CWL, Knights of 

Columbus, Children’s Liturgy, ushers, Mothers Prayers, etc.).   
As  volunteers for the coffee fellowship your group should be 

prepared to set up the tables and chairs, plate the food, make 
the coffee and tea, put out the treats and then clean up 

afterwards, including the cleaning and putting away of the 
coffee maker, dishes, etc. as well as the taking down all of the 

tables and chairs.  Prayerfully think about the time and talent 
commitment required for this volunteer position and then 
consider signing the coffee fellowship sign-up sheet. 

Children’s Liturgy 
Children’s Liturgy will resume on Sunday, 

September 22 during the 11:00 a.m. Mass.   
Children ages JK to Grade 2 are encouraged to 

attend.  Location:  Parish Hall.  The Children’s 
Liturgy Committee is in pressing need of 

volunteers over the age of 16.  This is a wonderful 
opportunity to assist children from junior kindergarten to 

grade two in joyfully knowing the Lord by accepting His word 
at a level they can understand. If you would like to be a 

volunteer and help with the Children’s Liturgy, please call 
Bonnie O’Brien at 519-716-2735.   A resource manual and 

training is provided by the Diocese and the Parish. 

THE STORY OF THE 

QUEENSHIP OF MARY 
Pope Pius XII established this 

feast in 1954. But the Blessed 
Virgin Mary’s queenship has 

roots in Scripture. At the 
Annunc i a t i o n ,  Ga b r i e l 

announced that Mary’s Son 
would receive the throne of 

David and rule forever. At the 
Visitation, Elizabeth calls Mary 

“mother of my Lord.” As in all the mysteries of Mary’s life, 
she is closely associated with Jesus: Her queenship is a share 

in Jesus’ kingship. We can also recall that in the Old 
Testament the mother of the king has great influence in 

court. 
 In the fourth century Saint Ephrem called Mary 
“Lady” and “Queen.” Later Church fathers and doctors 

continued to use the title. Hymns of the 11th to 13th 
centuries address Mary as queen: “Hail, Holy Queen,” “Hail, 

Queen of Heaven,” “Queen of Heaven.” The Dominican 
rosary and the Franciscan crown as well as numerous 

invocations in Mary’s litany celebrate her queenship. 
 The feast is a logical follow-up to the Assumption, 

and is now celebrated on the octave day of that feast. In his 
1954 encyclical To the Queen of Heaven, Pius XII points out 

that Mary deserves the title because she is Mother of God, 
because she is closely associated as the New Eve with Jesus’ 

redemptive work, because of her preeminent perfection, and 
because of her intercessory power.  Source: https://

www.franciscanmedia.org/saint-of-the-day/queenship-of-the-blessed-virgin-

mary/ 

CEMETERY MASS 
All are welcome to attend the newly re

-instated Annual Cemetery Memorial 
Mass at Mount View Cemetery (Blair 

Road in Cambridge) on Saturday, 
September 14 at 10 am.  This Mass is 

outdoors - you are welcome to bring a lawn chair and in the 
case of rain, perhaps an umbrella. 

2024 MISSION 

COOPERATIVE APPEAL 
The Propagation of the Faith 

office of our diocese has 
invited the Diocese of 

Kumbakonam, India to 
participate in the Mission 

Cooperative Appeal in our 
parish this year.  A missionary 
from the Diocese of 

Kumbakonam will be at our 
parish on the weekend of August 24 & 25.  There are many 

challenges and needs in the Diocese of Kumbakonam.  Please 
be generous with your prayers and support for this important 

missionary appeal.  Kindly make all cheques payable to St. 
Patrick Church. 

https://www.franciscanmedia.org/pausepray/our-lady-of-peace-of-mind
https://www.franciscanmedia.org/pausepray/our-lady-of-peace-of-mind

